
 

 

 

September 29, 2022 
 
 
Pat Kelly 
Glassworks Cooperative Village 
Owen Sound, ON 
Pk@patkelly.co 
 
 
 
Dear Pat Kelly, 
 
BWXT Canada Ltd. (BWXT) sincerely appreciates Glassworks Cooperative Villages’ efforts to find affordable 
and adaptable housing solutions for current and future residents of Owen Sound with their cooperative 
housing and eco-village. BWXT also appreciates the fulsome presentation and discussion it received on the 
proposed housing project. 
  
While BWXT has no specific opinions regarding the proposed location of the cooperative housing village, we 
recognize the importance of addressing the current housing shortage that the area is experiencing. Further to 
that, BWXT would be a cooperative and supportive neighbor should the village be established in proximity to 
its operations in Owen Sound. 
  
Owen Sound is a dynamic city with much to offer its residents and visitors. We wish Glassworks Cooperative 
Village all the very best with their housing development project. 
  
Sincerely, 
  

 
 
Natalie Cutler 
Director, Communications & Government Relations 
BWXT Canada Ltd. 


